
Alina Protopopescu

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/1866810/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

12

papers

115

citations

6

h-index

1478505

11

g-index

1281871

12

all docs

12

docs citations

12

times ranked

120

citing authors



Alina Protopopescu

2

# Article IF Citations

1 Development and preliminary evaluation of the moral injury assessment for public safety personnel..
Traumatology, 2023, 29, 301-308. 2.4 4

2 Mental health symptoms in Public Safety Personnel: Examining the effects of adverse childhood
experiences and moral injury. Child Abuse and Neglect, 2022, 123, 105394. 2.6 9

3
A Pilot Randomized Controlled Trial of Goal Management Training in Canadian Military Members,
Veterans, and Public Safety Personnel Experiencing Post-Traumatic Stress Symptoms. Brain Sciences,
2022, 12, 377.

2.3 2

4
A Pilot Study Assessing the Effects of Goal Management Training on Cognitive Functions among
Individuals with Major Depressive Disorder and the Effect of Post-Traumatic Symptoms on Response to
Intervention. Brain Sciences, 2022, 12, 864.

2.3 3

5 Dissociative symptoms predict severe illness presentation in Canadian public safety personnel with
presumptive post-traumatic stress disorder (PTSD). HÃ¶gre Utbildning, 2021, 12, 1953789. 3.0 3

6
Examining the associations among moral injury, difficulties with emotion regulation, and symptoms
of PTSD, depression, anxiety, and stress among Canadian military members and Veterans: A preliminary
study. Journal of Military, Veteran and Family Health, 2021, 7, 71-80.

0.6 9

7
The contributions of emotion regulation difficulties and dissociative symptoms to functional
impairment among civilian inpatients with posttraumatic stress symptoms.. Psychological Trauma:
Theory, Research, Practice, and Policy, 2020, 12, 739-749.

2.1 16

8
Moral injury in Canadian military members and Veterans: Implications for military and healthcare
sector response during the COVID-19 pandemic. Journal of Military, Veteran and Family Health, 2020,
COVID-19, Author's origin.

0.6 2

9
An Open-Label Feasibility Trial Examining the Effectiveness of a Cognitive Training Program, Goal
Management Training, in Individuals With Posttraumatic Stress Disorder. Chronic Stress, 2019, 3,
247054701984159.

3.4 8

10 The relation between adverse childhood experiences and moral injury in the Canadian Armed Forces.
HÃ¶gre Utbildning, 2019, 10, 1546084. 3.0 22

11 The relation between adverse childhood experiences and moral injury in the Canadian Armed Forces.
Journal of Military, Veteran and Family Health, 2019, 5, 4-5. 0.6 0

12
Dissociative symptoms mediate the relation between PTSD symptoms and functional impairment in a
sample of military members, veterans, and first responders with PTSD. HÃ¶gre Utbildning, 2018, 9,
1463794.

3.0 37


